l TTopsemn HA BpLIIAHE

B ADRXUE

AMBACAJA PENTYBJIMKE CPBUJE
ITOCOJICTBO HA PEIIYBJIMKA CBPBUS
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF SERBIA

SOFIA

Ne 100 -91/2025 -2

IloconctBoto Ha PenyGnuka Cepbus momHacs CBOMTe MOYHTAHHS Ha
MuHucTepeTBOTO Ha BBHIIHUTE paGoTd Ha PenyGmuka beiarapus w uma yecrra B
IIPAIOKCHUCTO 1a NOCTaBU KOIME HA NMUCMOTO Ha aHriauiickuesuk, Ne 000461125 2025
ot 12. eOpyapu 20257, Ha MHHHCTBPBT Ha OKOJIHATA CPela Ha Pemy6nuxa Cepbust H.IIp
r-xa. Vpena ByHoBu4, OAmMpaBeHO 4O MHHHCTBD HA OKOJHATA CpPela H BOIUTE Ha
Penybnuka benrapus, HIlp. r-nun. IleTsp JUMHTpOB, B 42 MOMONM HHCMOTO 1a
IIPENPaTH 10 BUCOKHS aJipecar.

HocosctoTo Ha Pemy6nuka CopGust B Codus ce Mon3Ba 0T cIydas Aa IOJHOBH
npex MHHHCTEPCTBOTO Ha BBHIIHHMTE paboré Ha Pemy6nuka Bwiarapus YBEpPEHHUSTA B

OTJIMYHAaTa CH KbM HETO IIOYUT.,

HpI/IJ'IO)KCHI/Ie: CBIVIACHO TEKCTa

Jo:

MUWHHUCTEPCTBOTO HA BBHIIIHUTE PABOTU
HA PEITYBJIMKA BbJII'APUS

COpuUsd




Republic of Serbia
MINISTRY OF
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
No: 000461125 2025
Date: 12.02.2025.
beorpan

REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA
MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER
Minister, Mr. Petar Dimitrov
22 Mariya Luiza Bivd
Sofia

Subject: Transhoundary procedure for Construction of Unit 8 of Kozloduy NPP

Dear Mr. Minister,

With this letter I would like to notify you that the Ministry of Environmental Protection
received a Notification to an affected party according to the requirements of the Article 3
of the Convention on Environments! Impact Assessment (EIA) in transhoundary context
for the procedure for Construction of Unit 8 of Kozloduy Nuclear Power Plant,

In accordance with Article 3 of the Convention, we have decided to participate in the EIA
procedure. As soon as we receive an EIA Study, we will begin with the procedure of
informing the public and all the interested parties, especially competent authorities.

Our decision for participating is based on the fact that this Project is listed in Appendix I
of the Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment, location (distance from
boundary}. We have no doubt that this Project will be in accordamce with all
environmental regulations and standards. It is crucial for us to inform the domestic public
that can be affected by the Project.

Sincerely Yours,

" “Mrs. Irena Vujovié




